
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 6, 2017 3:55:23 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 2:56 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ivan Wood

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro One and Ontario Power Generation as monopolies have been allowed over the years to increase
our electricity prices to the point where we are paying one of the highest rates in Canada if not North
America. Hydro One and OPG should be required to find internal savings, possibly from their
exhorbitant salary/ benefit packages instead of just asking and recieving what they want from the
Ontatio Government which has to be paid by Ontario residents.

-- Attachment --
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